
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

FOR 

Keeping Families Together 

Pilot Program in Atlantic, Burlington, Camden, Cape May, Cumberland, 

Gloucester, and/or Salem County 

 Funding of up to $640,000 and up to 25  

15 Year Section 8 Project Based Vouchers 

 

Notice and Clarification May 1, 2015 in Anticipation of the Bidders Conference 

 

This notice is to inform potential Bidder’s that the available vouchers through the New Jersey 

Department of Community Affairs (DCA) described in the New Jersey Department of Children 

and Families (DCF) Request for Proposals for Keeping Families Together (Pilot Program in 

Atlantic, Burlington, Camden, Cape May, Cumberland and/or Salem County) will be twenty-five 

(25) 15-year Section 8 Project-Based Vouchers.  The awardee for this program is expected to 

have a concrete plan to access 25 affordable housing units in their proposed county (ies) for a 

15 year period.  

As a reminder, potential bidders must attend a mandatory Bidder’s Conference on Monday, 

May 4th at 10:00am. The Bidder’s Conference will take place at 101 South Broad Street, 

Trenton, NJ 08625.  Questions will be accepted in advance of the Bidder’s Conference and 

through May 1st by providing them via email to DCFASKRFP@dcf.state.nj.us.  

For a link to the DCF Keeping Families Together RFP issued on April 15, 2015, please go to: 

http://www.state.nj.us/dcf/providers/notices/  
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